
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 2021 

Re: OFSTED Inspection 19th and 20th October 2021 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

I am delighted that we are finally able to share the outcome from our recent Ofsted inspection. I am thrilled to tell 

you that the school has been judged to be outstanding in all areas. Ofsted considers that the school provides an 

outstanding quality of education for all children at The Greetland Academy. The inspection framework is 

incredibly rigorous and requires a school to be exemplary and exceptional in each area to be awarded 

outstanding. So far in Calderdale, we are the only school to retain their outstanding status under this inspection 

framework.  

I am incredibly proud to be the Principal of our school and this report reflects the hard work of our amazing team, 

how wonderful our children are and also the dedication and support you as parents show to your child’s 

education and the school. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your support and to thank the team of dedicated staff in 

school, our local governing body members and our Trust for all that they have done. The opportunities they 

provide, their leadership and teaching is indeed outstanding. 

Our final report is attached. 

 

Many thanks 

Mrs Crowther  

 

 


